10 March 2021

To: Senate Committee on Housing and Development
Re: Senate Bill 291

Dear Chair Senator Jama, Vice-Chair Senator Linthicum, and members of the Committee:

I am opposed to Senate Bill 291 and urge you to table it.

The proposed bill merely draws attention to racial differences. If the sponsors object is to lessen
racism more good would be done by not drawing attention to it.

Want to stop racism? Stop talking about it. Stop focusing on it.

Sincerely,

Richard Wisner




